
 
 
Dear praying friends and families,               October 2020  
Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support.  I have been traveling a lot since August.  I’ve gone 
over 6,000 miles, been in thirteen states, and visited eight churches. I’ve had two tires pop, one right after I 
left Faith Baptist Church in Cottonwood, Arizona.  Pastor Griffin came out and put my spare tire on and helped 
me find a tire shop to get a replacement.  He was such a blessing! The 2nd one actually exploded on the 
interstate between Buffalo and Cheyenne, Wyoming.  I’ve often wondered what that would be like and now I 
know. I had no trouble getting my car off to the side of the road and thankfully the section that I pulled off 
onto was wider than normal because I was at the end of a ramp allowing traffic to merge onto the interstate.  
This time AAA came to my rescue.  I do know how to change a tire, but it would be a bit difficult in a dress or 
skirt.   
 
Blessings! 
Since my last prayer letter, I have had seven churches or individuals tell me that they had voted or decided to 
take me on for support.  I’m not sure what percentage of support I am currently at until the new support 
starts coming in.     
 
Furlough Update! 
I am currently in Cheyenne, Wyoming.  In August, I told you that I have 
had a couple of cancellations for the fall.  I’m up to six cancellations, 
but four of those are because I’m not allowed into Canada.  The 
Canadian churches are still showing my video and I’ve been making 
personalized videos for their churches as well.  That means that my fall 
schedule isn’t full anymore.  If any of the churches that I’ve been in 
already would like for me to come back for a visit, I have a few open 
dates on my calendar.  I will be out West until mid-December.  
 
Ministry Update! 
I have a new website www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com and Facebook page ‘Reaching Military Families’.  
Please take a look at them.  I’m trying to post on the Facebook page several times a week. You can sign up to 
get my prayer letters and print a prayer card on the website.   
 



 

 
 

Thank you and God bless you.  
Lisa Kendrick 

Missionary to the United States Military in Hohenfels, Germany 
 

Contact Information: 
 

Lisa Kendrick 
1 (205)362-1398 or 1 (205) 538-3632 

lisajkendrick@googlemail.com 
hohenfelsbaptistchurch.com/lisa 

reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 
 
 

Sending Church: 
Mountain View Baptist Church 

5568 Chalkville Rd. 
Birmingham, Alabama 35235 

 
Mission Board: 

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 
2069 County Line Road 

P.O. Box 725 
Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

 


